
Sonoma Raceway
28 - 30 March 2025

Technical Waiver

The Stewards received a request from AutoTechnic #53 stating the supply of TPMS equipment from the Manufacturer was
not available. The Team requests a Technical waiver for the Sonoma Event.

Competitor: Auto Technic Racing

Fact: The Stewards requested the Technical Department contact the manufacturer and validate the
supply issue, which was confirmed.

Reason: The Stewards grant a waiver for the TPMS requirement for the Sonoma Event only.

From: The Stewards

To: Auto Technic Racing

Date: 28 March 2025

Time: 11:06

Scot Elkins
Chairman of the Stewards

Coy Arbour
Steward

Peter Cunningham
Steward
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